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Community 
Council: 

Forth and Endrick  Ward, Killearn Community Council 

 
 

Reporting 
Period: 

January 2014  
Report compiled by Sgt Adrian Robertson 
Please email any comment or feedback to ForthEndrickCPT@scotland.pnn.police.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
Force Production  
Register No:  
 
 
 
 

 

Ward Plan 
Priorities 
 
 
 
 
 

Antisocial Behaviour  
You are concerned about antisocial behaviour including drunken behaviour.  
 
There were no calls relating to public disorder or any other type of anti-social behaviour. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 Road Safety 
You are concerned about speeding, dangerous driving and indiscriminate parking  
 
Last night, a vehicle was stopped by Police and the driver has been charged with drunk 
driving. . He appears at court today (21/1).  
 
Speed checks have been carried out in Station Road and Beech Road, with nothing of note 
found. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Theft 
You are concerned about homes being broken into and travelling criminals.  
 
One person was charged with a low value theft by shoplifting in Killearn. No other crimes were 
reported.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 Community Engagement and Reassurance 
It is important to you to have community officers who you know, who are accessible and who 
address local problems. 
 
There was an increase in officer patrols, focusing on vehicle defects, drink driving and 
checking drivers to identify travelling criminals. 
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Other 
Incidents / 
Activity of 
note 

We would like to reinforce the different ways to contact the Police. 
 
In an emergency -   Always phone 999 
Non emergency   -   Phone 101 
                                  Email  TrossachsTeithCPT@scotland.pnn.police.uk  
 
Other information can be found on the Police Scotland website at  
http://www.scotland.police.uk/ and locally we also tweet  using @StirlingPolice and have a 
Facebook account  Forth Valley Police.  
 
 
  
 
 
  
 

 
 

 
 
Issues raised 
  
Community 
Council 
Feedback 

 
 
Manon gave us an excellent account of police activity in Killearn and other nearby areas.  
There were no issues raised by those attending. 
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